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I am writing in support of HB 3378. It is common sense to support Resilient Hubs in 

this time of increased natural disasters. The focus on regional control on decisions 

regarding what is needed and works best in various regions is important. Resilient 

Hubs can be crucial in supporting hospitals, police and fire services, schools that can 

act as emergency shelters and other community services. We must seize this 

moment now to develop legal and logistical infrastructure that can make use of 

federal funds while they are available and before that budget is used up by other 

states who may move quicker and already have infrastructure in place. Please pass 

this immediately. Thank you for the opportunity to submit testimony. Thank you for 

your work bringing this important bill forward.  

Linda Kelley 
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